
From:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Sent time:  03/17/2020 04:37:05 PM

To:  David Cano <david.cano@lacity.org>

BCc:  Yeghig Keshishian <yeghig.keshishian@lacity.org>

Subject:  Call with Vince Bertoni
 

Hi Dave,

Could you please schedule a call between MOF and Vince Bertoni regarding the Yucca-Argyle project? 

MOF would like to discuss the following:

1.  An explanation as to why the Yucca-Argyle project's DEIR was not released on March 17th despite being told that it would be
by DCP. This project has undergone multiple and lengthy reviews (5 screenshots) . It is incomprehensible how this is not ready for
release.

2.  What time saving measures could be taken by the DCP to ensure we meet the ELDP deadline.

3. A schedule for (1) Yucca-Argyle and (2) Hollywood Center and (3) Hollywood and Wilcox (this should include release dates to
City Council approval).

Please let me know if you need any questions.
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